This week's attendance Class winner -All classes



Headteacher's Message

Good afternoon!

Well, it is finally here, the end of the term. Just 2 more official days and then it will summer break. This will be my last newsletter and this is definitely not the way we wanted to end the term . However, so many positives have happened, and we must all be grateful for that. It has been so nice seeing so many children back in school and I hope that will help for September. School leadership have been busy preparing for the new term. Norfolk have recently provided new guidelines and that will be relayed once it is finalised by staff.

We are pleased to announce we also have appointed 2 new teaching staff (subject to DBS checks) who will join our team, in school, on our September inset days and will be joining the Zoom meetings with their respective classes.

Today is our Leavers Assembly, and we will miss our Year 6's. They have been a lovely group and have been with me throughout my time at Woodland View. I am sure they will do amazing things and represent our school impeccably.

Unfortunately, another leaver is Mrs Andrews, who has been working in Year 6. She has fitted in so well and will be missed by everyone.

I want to thank so many of you for your amazing support over the last 4 1/2 years. The children are a credit to you all and I will miss them., more than you know. There have been so many successes, and I am sure the school will become stronger under the new leadership.

Have a great summer and take care of each other!



Important Dates

July 20th -Year 2 transition

July 21 Last day of term

Sept 7th- Autumn Term begins (all children)

Clubs

No clubs due to school closure!

Safeguarding

Internet Matters- mobile device health check:

https://www.internetmatters.org/ resources/mobile-health-check-for-kidssmartphones-and-tablets/

Value this term: Kindness

Reminders / Notices **July 2020**

* Please ensure all water bottles 🎢 have sports caps



- * Lunches brought in a disposable bag or can be purchased for £2
- * Snacks must come in disposable materials
- * School will provide stationary
- * No PE kit required
- * Uniform not required but please wear outdoor shoes for games
- * Clean clothes everyday
- Please check children's temperature before coming to school

Spixworth Helping Hands

M-F 8:30am 1:30pm

You can drop off items or pick them

Headteacher: Mr Collins, MA

www.woodlandview.norfolk.sch.uk

E-Mail: office@woodlandview.norfolk.sch.uk



